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In September 2014 the Contingency Planning Team began a review that will work with local 
health economy stakeholders to develop a solution for the trust that safeguards its financial 
and clinical sustainability   The team will work closely with patients, the trust, local 
commissioners, the West Norfolk Alliance and clinicians in order to devise solutions to the 
financial and clinical problems at the trust.  The work of the Contingency Planning Team is 
scheduled to end in February 2015 and will input into the future plans for the region.  Due to 
this ongoing work, the trust has not developed a detailed five year strategic plan.   

 


